Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals and Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals
National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority

3rd and 5t Floor,
YMCA Cultural Centre Building,
1, Jai Singh Road, New Delhi-110001.

Dated: 9th November, 2017

Office Memorandum

‘Coronary Stents’ ceiling prices were fixed vide NPPA Notification No.5.0.412(E)
dated 13t February, 2017 and that is valid for one year. This decision needs to be
revisited in the month of January - February, 2018.

2. NPPA has received some representations with regard to pricing and other
related issues.

3. All the domestic stent manufacturers/all importers are advised to submit any
representation/suggestion on this issue positively by December 31, 2017.

B
(Bhupendra Singh)’

Chairman, NPPA

Copy to - All domestic stent manufacturers and all importers.



